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 Dennis R. Jones 

Director of Missions 

dbadom@att.net 

(615) 946-5495 

 Brittany Harwell, Financial Secretary 

FAX: 731-287-1800 

Vickie Shelton, Ministry Assistant 

Phone:  731-285-2727 

 

Dyer Baptist Association 

Inquiries contact Zach Langley  731-285-6530 

Snow Boot 

Mission Trip 

The Dyer Baptist Association Snow Boot Mission Trip is 

planned for February 17-21 at Camp Linden, Linden, TN.  

The trip will consist of construction, remodeling at Camp 

Linden.  Men, Women and Young Adults are welcomed to 

participate.  All meals and lodging are provided.  The group 

will leave at 7:00 AM on Monday the 17th, departing from 

Mount Vernon Baptist Church.  For further information call 

Nathe Ozment at 731-931-2400. 

Dyer Baptist Association wishes to thank Mrs. Nancy Duncan and First 

Baptist Church, Dyersburg for making children’s ropes for our trip. 

Notes Along the Journey  

Mission Mexico Report — Just a few days ago, four men from the DBA      
returned from Mexico where we served among Baptists in the state of     
Chiapas.  It was a tremendous week as we saw the Lord at work among   
their people.  During the week we conducted a Church Leadership Confer-
ence for pastors and other church leaders and shared about Evangelism, 
Missions, and Discipleship.  The conference included eight teaching  sessions, 
times for worship and fellowship, meetings with leaders from the Coastal 
Chiapas  Baptist Convention, and discussion sessions with these leaders and 
other  local pastors to discuss the work of God in their area.   

We also visited eleven churches and missions to meet with their people,   
discussed their pressing needs and the possibility of people from our Associ-
ation returning to join them in mission work.  Also, we learned that they 
have about 80 churches in an area of over 3 million people.  

During these meetings, we discovered some of the following kinds of         
ministries and needs:     

• New construction and repair work on their church buildings including 
building Sunday School classrooms . 

• Vacation Bible School, children and youth ministry, door to door   
witnessing, revivals and other kinds of evangelistic work.  

• Medical clinic ministry providing basic medical care.   

• Social ministries such as food distribution, literature and bible distri-
bution, and other ministries as a platform to meet human need and 
to share the gospel.  

• Additional leadership training and church development ministries.   

• Financial support of local mission pastors and new church planters.  

At present, I am preparing for mission teams to return to this area.  The 
dates have not been decided yet.  But, if you would like for me to come to 
your church and talk about this ministry opportunity, please let me know.  
Also, if you are interested in becoming a part of one of our teams, please 
contact me by phone, text, or email and I can share more details.  If you 
cannot go but would like to help in some other way, please contact me as 
well.  

Enjoying the journey,  

Dennis R. Jones, your DOM  

Just $5 per youth — pay at the Door 



Treasurer’s Report  Oct. 2019-Jan., 2020 

Ministers & Wives 

Prayer Breakfasts 

Mondays @ 8:30 

February 10 & 24 

You are invited to the 

DBA Women’s  

Ministry Meeting  

February 10 

6 pm @  

the Association Office 

Please pray for those churches seeking pastors:              

Fort Hudson, Gates, First Newbern, First Halls. 

March 8 

The DBA Bible Battle will be held at  

FBC, Dyersburg 

Sunday, March 29, 2020 at 6:00 PM.   

Preliminary rounds will be held March 28.   
Those who advance will compete Sunday.   

Churches participating in the Bible Battle competition are: First      

Dyersburg, First Newbern, First Trimble, Hillcrest and Macedonia. 

Monthly Pastors’ Wives Fellowship 

Tuesday, February 18 at 6:30 

Neil's Barbeque & Grill, Dyersburg 

What’s Happening in Our Churches? 

Church Grove — voted to proceed with the construction of a 

new sanctuary.   

Dyersburg First — will host their annual Wild Game Supper 

on February 29th at 6 pm. 

Halls First — Rev. Brian Isbell resigned as pastor to help plant 

a church in Atlanta.  His last Sunday will be February 9th.   

Hillcrest — will host an Active Shooter Seminar this Sunday 

night, February 2 at 6 pm.  This seminar is opened to all 

churches.  This is training for the congregation on how to     

respond if an active shooter situation happens.  Training    

specialist Chip Holland  and Dr. Melanie Hoppers will be the 

presenters.   

Newbern First — Rev. Randy Pool has been called as interim 

pastor. 

Springhill — will host “The Talley Trio”, Saturday, February 1 at 

6:00 PM.  A love offering will be received. 

Youth Evangelism Conference 
March 13-14 

Nashville Municipal Auditorium  

https://www.yectn.org 

Churches JAN  YTD 

Beech Grove 272.00  680.00 
Beech Grove Viar 0.00  0.00 
Bogota 224.00  847.88 
Calvary Chapel 0.00  0.00 
Church Grove 375.00  625.00 
Curve 185.00  753.00 
Dyersburg 1st 2,500.00  10,000.00 
Dyersburg 2nd 130.00  390.04 
Elon 0.00  25.00 
Emmaus 1,200.00  1,200.00 
Enon 208.69  861.20 
Evansville 106.97  274.10 
Fairview 272.20  882.03 
Finley 542.00  2,168.00 
Ft. Hudson 150.00  600.00 
Fowlkes 300.00  600.00 
Gates 83.26  211.82 
Halls First 0.00  1,079.37 
Halls Westside 193.80  802.00 
Harmony 268.74  499.98 
Harvest 0.00  382.17 
Hillcrest 0.00  5,546.43 
Lenox 250.00  500.00 
Macedonia 984.74  1,953.47 
Mary's Chapel 420.00  1,977.00 
McCullough 142.70  639.43 
Miston 50.00  150.00 
Mt. Tirzah 290.73  605.67 
Mt. Vernon 0.00  2,062.50 
New Hope 0.00  0.00 
New Mitchell Gr 50.00  200.00 
Newbern First 2,475.81  8,215.86 
Parrish Chapel 10.00  40.00 
RoEllen 565.38  1,064.83 
Southside 322.43  939.85 
Springhill 603.92  1,936.11 
The Path 0.00  0.00 
Three Oaks Chap 0.00  200.00 
Trimble First 350.00  1,400.00 
Westside 0.00  60.00 
Williams Chapel 150.00  600.00 
Woodville 0.00  0.00 
Zion Hill 481.67  1,069.74 
Total 14,159.04  52,042.48 

BCM Director Needed  

The BCM Committee has met and is discussing the way ahead for 

a new BCM Director.  We will be meeting again soon.  Please be in 

much prayer for us as we seek the Lord’s direction for the person 

to lead this ministry.  If you are interested in this position, or 

would like to recommend someone, please email a resume or    

letter of recommendation to the DOM at dbadom@att.net.  Your 

recommendations will be shared with the BCM committee.  

Spring Bible Conference 
Sponsored by Dyer Baptist Association 

March 9-10 

5:30—8:00 PM 
 

Mondayôs Session 

Prayer with Phill Hall 

Evangelism with Nathe Ozment 

Tuesdayôs Session 

Mission Matters with Dennis Jones 

Effective Bible Study with Bill Oakley 

This Bible Conference is for pastors and laypeople and is    

designed to help each person grow in their faith.  There will 

be two conferences each night.  Each conference will be 

taught twice each night so you can attend both of 

them.  There is no cost for the conference.  A light meal will 

be served by the host church and you can make a donation 

for the meal if you so desire.  If you have any questions about 

the conference, you can contact either the Associational 

office or the host pastor, Kevin Sellers at  731-377-2971. 

Host Church: RoEllen Baptist Church 

5868 Hwy 104 East, Dyersburg, TN 38024 

mailto:dbadom@att.net

